
Dr. Micah Beachy, DO FACP Statement 

Where have the years gone?  It seems odd to say four years flew by fast however that’s the feeling I have 
about my stint as Governor.  At the start the tenure seemed long, but now I’m already writing my last 
intro for the Governor’s newsletter.  

Per usual, a lot of great information is listed below celebrating past events and accomplishments, as well 
as, sharing upcoming activities and ways to participate in the chapter.  I’d encourage you to continuing 
reading and consider how you might get involved.  Whether you have a little or a lot of time to give there 
are ways to get connected.  Nearly 20 years ago, I said yes to helping plan the chapter meeting and I 
haven’t regretted a moment of volunteered time since.  ACP’s educational offerings, advocacy, and 
connection to peers have made it my undeniable professional home.  



ACP Internal Medicine Meeting 

Experience the most comprehensive internal medicine learning event, live from Boston April 18-20, 
2024!   There’s never been a better time to reconnect with your colleagues and experience three days of 
valuable, timely content you rely on to stay current in internal medicine.  

ACP's annual Internal Medicine Meeting is the premier internal medicine scientific event, offering more 
than 200 educational sessions over 3 days. A variety of learning experiences are available as well as 
opportunities to network with colleagues around the globe—more than 7,000 internists and 
subspecialists attend each year. Pre-courses take place prior to the main session, offering intensive 1-2 
day sessions on a particular topic.   https://annualmeeting.acponline.org/  

 

 

For those of you that have already registered or plan to attend the Internal Medicine Meeting, we would 
like to invite you to a complementary reception at SPIN Boston, from 6-8 P.M.  This will be hosted by 
Indiana, Iowa, Missouri and Nebraska.  Come and mingle with your fellow colleagues.  Please RSVP. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://annualmeeting.acponline.org/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/f214e8ea24f149ecab43e74b118e5217


Advocacy Update 
ACP Leadership Day 2024 is May 14-15 in Washington, DC  

https://leadership.acponline.org/meetings/leadership-day
mailto:Stephanie.hartman.md@gmail.com
mailto:ralloway@omahamedical.com




Medical Student Council 

If you’d like to learn more about how you can serve as the student representative on the Nebraska 
Chapter Governor's Advisory Council contact ralloway@omahamedical.com.   
 

The role of student representative involves a 1-year term with participation in 2-3 council meetings and 
occasional chapter events to represent your program and the interests of your peers. The student reps 
on the council also serve as co-chairs of the chapter student council.  

Thank you, NE ACP Student Council members!  We have a great group of medical students who are 
eager to participate.  

mailto:ralloway@omahamedical.com
mailto:ralloway@omahamedical.com

